
























ELECTORAL ROLL 

2007 2008 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 2018 

All Saints Resident 38 37 36 36 39 35 29 28 35 36 36 43 

All Saints Non Resi- 51 55 53 53 55 53 53 49 54 56 56 61 
dent 

St. Philip's Resident 40 40 36 37 41 41 35 28 32 38 38 39 

St. Philip's 14 13 17 18 15 15 16 15 14 17 17 15 
Non Resident 

St. Stephen's Resident 10 10 7 7 7 7 6 6 6 6 6 4 

St. Stephen's 6 6 6 6 6 6 6 6 6 6 5 3 
Non Resident 

Total 159 161 155 157 163 157 145 132 147 159 158 165 

Vivienne Sullivan 

Electoral Roll Officer 

PCC TREASURER'S REPORT and ACCOUNTS 2017 

Draft accounts for 2017 are available to view on All Saints website with an invitation to e-mail any 
questions that may arise from the details shown in the accounts. I am pleased to report that the Independent 
Examiner has now approved the figures shown on the following pages. 

It is pleasing to note that the PCC current account finished with a surplus of £741.20. During 2017 we 
received the fourth year of the five year Mission Grant awarded to the Parish. The term 'Mission Grant' can 
be misunderstood. It is a payment made by the Church Commissioners to provide finance for the 
employment cost of our Priest-in-Charge. 

The Balance Sheet shows that at the end of 2017 our only debt was to the Diocese of Canterbury in respect 
of unpaid Parish Share between 2002 and 2013. At the 31 st December 2016 the amount of the debt was 
£166,896.88. By payments made during 2017 the debt had been reduced to £162,847.88. As can be seen 
our total debt at the 31 st December 2017 after taking account of credit balances from the various accounts 
listed amounted to £126,039.19. This is an increase of £2,980.14 over the 31st December 2016 figure of 
£123,059.05. All of our liabilities have been paid in full with the exception of the total of past years unpaid 
Parish Share and the Independent Examiners fee which has not yet been received. 

Our Parish was awarded a five year Mission Grant to enable us to have financial resources to grow the 
parish numerically and to become self-supporting financially. We must be able to show the progress we 
have made on both parts of the conditions set before us by those who agreed to our Mission Grant 
application. It can be seen that financially the target set us will be difficult to achieve. Despite that our 
Priest-in-Charge and the Churchwardens are grateful to everyone who make donations through our 
Stewardship Scheme, the 'loose plate' collections taken at services and through other fund raising 
opportunities. 

During 2017 we have lost a number of parishioners by removal from the Parish or by death. Although it is 
pleasing to note that we have had the pleasure of welcoming new members to our congregations we have 
yet to welcome them to our Stewardship Giving. It is our intention to arrange a Stewardship Renewal for 
the whole parish during 2018. 

- 11 -






















